
Friends of Shirley Warren Meeting – 2.10.13 

 

Attendees 

 Iudiko Nagy 

 Val 

 Lisa Connell 

 Sharon Grey 

 Julie Holmes 

 Helen Collins 

 Andrea Amey 

 Becky Dinnage 

 Celeste Masters  

 

Discussed ideas for Christmas 

 

 Talked about volunteers to support the Phillipines crisis collection, 

people coming in the morning and after school to support the cake 

sale and the warren centre collection 

 On the 18th December for carols on the steps there was keen interest 

in selling mince pies and mulled wine. It was agreed that we would ask 

teachers if they would kindly donate mince pies as in previous years. 

 Members wanted to set up and run a raffle on that evening. We 

would sell the tickets on the afternoons and evenings of the Christmas 

concerts. 

 Val brought in some fantastic prizes and between the members they 

decided they would be able to collect enough good prizes on the 

night. 

 Celeste volunteered to contact Paultons Park to see if we can get a 

good first prize, if not we would consider a cash prize using our profits 

from the Halloween disco. 

 We discussed running an event in Spring term 1 and it was suggested 

that we run a film night in the top hall and hand out popcorn. Becky 

was unsure about the film rights and the length of time a film would 

take. Lisa suggested a short length film. Becky will discuss these ideas 

with Alison and get back to the PTA. 

 Jo Bridle to contact Tesco and Sainsburys about mince pie 

donations. Celeste to confirm. 

 Charlotte Ray to buy items at Costco with her card. Celeste to 

confirm. 

 

Next meeting 

 

Tuesday 10th December 2013 – prep time for raffle etc 


